
Back Community Council Meeting 
Tuesday 15th November 2022 @ 7:00pm 

Loch a Tuath Community Hut 
Minutes of Meeting 

 
Present:  Margaret-Ann Maciver (MA), Sara Maciver, Colin Thompson, Cllr Calum Maclean, Neil Davis, 

Kinny Davis. 
 
Apologies:  Cathy Macinnes, Andrew Morrison, Cllr Donald Crichton, Cllr John A Maciver, Alex John 

Macleod. 
 
Chair:   Margaret-Ann Maciver (MA) 
 
Margaret-Ann Maciver welcomed everyone to the meeting and thanked them for attending. 

 
  
Minutes of the Previous Meeting  
 
The minutes from our meeting held on Tuesday 11th October 2022 were proposed by Colin Thompson and 
seconded by Calum Maclean. 
 
 
Matters Arising  
 
 
1. POLYCRUB 
 
Chris Mayers and Angus Mackay’s are still on target for works commencing 13th December. Mackay’s need to 
find out where the main water pipe is located. The Hut committee need to do regular meter readings to get 
accurate usage charges for BCC to recharge them for. Will need to speak to Murdo regarding the raised beds. 
 
 
2. CEBAC 
 
Will keep on the agenda. 
 
 
3. BREVIG 
 
Will keep on the agenda. 
 
 
5. BEACH ACCESS 
 
Invite the common grazing’s to the next meeting to discuss. Will remove this matter from the agenda. 

 

6. DEFIB 
 
A replacement box has been ordered for the Hut defib. Andrew will send a cheque to Irene (Lucky2bhere). It 
was mentioned that it would be a good idea for LATN to advertise where all the defibs are located, in every 
month’s magazine.  
 
 



7. OVER 60s DINNER 

Sara sent a poster to the Loch a Tuath News for advertising in the Christmas edition.  

MA has asked the Choir to perform after the meal. 

 

8. SANTA DASH 

MA left a message with Kirsteen Maclean, the head teacher of Back School to identify those in need of support 
but has not received a response. It was agreed that we would have a voucher scheme rather than a cash hand 
out.  
 

Finances 
 

The finances will be carried over to the next meeting. 

 

AOCB 

There was no other business. 

 

Date and Time of Next Meeting 
 
The date of the next meeting will be on Tuesday 10th January 2023 at 7:00pm.  
 
Margaret-Ann Maciver thanked everybody for attending and closed the meeting.  
 


